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James Russell

From: rebecca@veidlinger.com
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 11:30 AM
To: James Russell
Subject: Re: GMU-1673

Good morning, 
 
Yes, I am very happy to renew the contract for another year under the same terms.  
 
Thank you, 
Rebecca 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jan 18, 2022, at 10:41 AM, James Russell <jrussell@gmu.edu> wrote: 

  
Good Morning: 
  
As you are probably aware our current contract for Sexual Misconduct/Title IX Hearing and Appeals 
Services will be expiring Jan 22, 2022. At this time we would like to renew the contract for another year 
under the same terms, conditions and pricing. 
  
If you are in agreement please respond in the affirmative. No further action will be required. 
  
  
Thank you, 
  
James F Russell 
Purchasing Director 
  


